The South Dakota Early Childhood
Comprehensive System Collaborative
e (SD-ECCS) strives to move from individual to
Uy shared responsibility for ensuring a strong
start for all South Dakota children.

We Want Your Voice!

Family Voice and Leadership Matters.

Are you a parenting adult who wants to ensure that the voices of families
are heard, valued, and influential in decision making about the needs of
South Dakota's families? Please take this short survey to help create a
network and database of family leaders that can contribute their voice
and expertise to make positive change for children and families.
Respondents have a chance to win a $60 Amazon e-gift card!

SD ECCS

Complete Survey
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https://bit.ly/4d1xXtu

